
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings to you, 
   

With an aim to provide multiple platforms to our students, we are now offering the students of Grade I to X 

the Spell Bee Competition. 

Spell Bee International                                                                                                                                                                                         

Strategic Language Enhancement Programme (Registration Information 2023-2024)  

Spell Bee International is an annual language and vocabulary competition that aims to encourage and 

promote better spelling, reading, and writing skills in students globally. The competition is open to students 

from Grade I to grade X who can register with their respective schools. 

The competition covers various aspects of language learning, such as spelling, vocabulary, grammar, and 

comprehension, making it a comprehensive test of language proficiency. Participating in Spell bee 

International is not only an excellent opportunity for students to improve their language skills, but it also 

provides them with a chance to gain exposure and recognition at a global platform. 

Resources for students available with Spell Bee International includes; study materials, practice tests, and 

periodic workshops, to help them prepare for the competition. 

The benefits of Spell Bee International for students are: 

1. Improved spelling and vocabulary: Spell Bee International helps students to improve their spelling and 

vocabulary skills, which plays a crucial role in their academic success. 

2. Boosts confidence: The competition helps students to build their confidence level and overcome the fear 

of spelling. 

3. Enhances academic performance: As good spelling and vocabulary skills are important for academic 

success, participating in Spell Bee International will enhance students' academic performance. 

The charges for the same are Rs. 700/-. All the interested parents to send their consent in the Diary 

along with the amount (in an envelope) to the Class Teacher latest by Monday, 3rd July 2023. 
 

Thanking You, 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 
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